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SCHOOL MAINTENANCE, WAGIN AND NARROGIN 

2604. Hon Murray Criddle to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Education and 
Training 

In reference to the Premier’s announcement in August 2004 of an extra $65 million for school maintenance over 
the next four years and the $2.3 million provided for the Wagin electorate, as reported in The Wagin Argus on 
Wednesday, October 20 2004, I ask - 

(1) What is the total budget for school maintenance funding for the Wagin electorate over the next four 
years? 

(2) Is all of the $2.3 million in school maintenance funding for the Wagin electorate announced in 
October 2004 new money? 

(3) Have any school maintenance funds normally allocated to district offices in the Wagin electorate been 
reassigned to make up the $2.3 million commitment? 

(4) What is the total budget for school maintenance funding for the Narrogin District over the next four 
years? 

(5) How much of the extra $65 million will be allocated to the Narrogin District over the next four years? 

(6) Have any school maintenance funds normally allocated to the Narrogin District Office been reassigned 
to make up the new commitment to schools in the district? 

(7) What was the total school maintenance budget for the Narrogin District in - 

(a) 2002-2003; and 
(b) 2003-2004? 

(8) What was the total school maintenance budget for the Narrogin District for - 

(a) 2004-2005; 
(b) 2005-2006; 
(c) 2006-2007; and 
(d) 2007-2008, 

prior to the announcement in August 2004 by the Premier of an extra $65 million for school 
maintenance over the next four years? 

(9) What is the new school total maintenance budget for the Narrogin District for - 

(a) 2004-2005; 
(b) 2005-2006; 
(c) 2006-2007; and 
(d) 2007-2008, 

following the Premier’s August 2004 statement? 

(10) Is the upgrade to the Narrogin Senior High School Design and Technology facility included in this or 
next year’s budget? 

Hon GRAHAM GIFFARD replied: 

(1) Unable to provide budget figure for next four years as overall budget has not yet been determined. 

(2) Yes. 

(3) No. 

(4) Unable to provide budget figure for next four years as overall budget has not yet been determined. 

(5) $574,988 has been identified for schools in the Narrogin District over the next four years. 

(6) No. 

(7) (a)  $482,365. 
(b)  $694,565. 

(8) (a)  $263,190. 
(b)-(d) Unable to provide budget figure as budget has not yet been determined. 

(9) (a)  $837,955. 
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(b)-(d)  Unable to provide budget figure for next four years as overall budget has not yet been 
determined. 

(10) Yes, funding will be made available in the 2005/06 budget. 
 


